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Successful Special Elections 
There were two Special Elections in Palm Beach County this past Tuesday, January 11th: a 
Special General Election for U.S. Congressional District 20 and a Special Democratic Primary 
Election for Florida House District 88. Nearly 20,000 Palm Beach County voters cast their 
ballot in these Special Elections by mail, at an Early Voting location, or on Election Day. A big 
THANK YOU to the voters, poll workers, and our Elections Team for helping to make sure 
voting was conducted safely, securely, and accurately. Election results can be viewed online 
at VotePalmBeach.gov. 

Upcoming Elections 
Our Elections Office is prepared for several more elections in Palm Beach County scheduled for 
March 8, 2022. The winner of the recently concluded Special Democratic Primary Election for 
Florida House District 88 will be on the Special General Election ballot, along with the 
Republican candidate that qualified. Additionally, our office will be conducting elections for 19 
municipalities across the county that have contested local races. Learn more about upcoming 
elections and how to make your vote count at VotePalmBeach.gov or call us at 561.656.6200. 
 
 

 
 

PALM BEACH COUNTY REGISTERED VOTERS 
402,235 DEMOCRATS 
281,922 REPUBLICANS 

298,828 OTHER 
982,985 TOTAL 

*as of 1/17/2022 
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